
Dear Senator Rhoades, 
 
I am contacting you regarding SB941. I urge you to vote against this Bill and urge that you look into 
placing more money in the budget to fund mental health. We all know this bill will do nothing to stop 
criminals from obtaining guns as they will always find away to get their hands on them. This only takes 
away the rights of the law abiding public citizens!  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to have my voice heard. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Wayne A Thackery 
Loren’s Sanitation Service, Inc 
Keizer, Oregon 
503-393-2262   
 


